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Sent: 06 March 2014 11:48

To: Development Management

Sir

e 73

The Parish Council objects to the proposed application.

Application No: 14/00124/FUL

E

It would appear from the information supplied that the erection of the new livestock barn would -
eventually lead to the application for the building of a stockman’s house.

The last application was dismissed, after appeal, on the grounds that the building would be unsympathetic
10 the countryside. The propased livestock barn is in approximately the same place; appreciating that a
barn is not a house, the principle is, surely the same.

We do not want this high value landscape area, which can be seen from so far away, further de-valued by
the erection of a farmstead.

It would also appear that the farm worked by Mr Lambert could be developed closer to other farm
buildings already in existence.

The Parish Council comments on the proposed application.

Application Ny 14/00125/FUL T~

Whilst appreciating that the mobile home application is for a temporary siting, we feel it is important to
point out that we will not sanction any permanency for this building.

Regards

Westow Parish Council



